PSEG

Notice of Vegetation Management Worl on PSE&G Electric Transmission Easement
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Dear Property Owner,

Public Service Electric and Gas Company (PSE&G) utilizes the electric transmission rights-of-way
Jocated on your property. The electric transmission lines on this rights-of-way are essential for PSE&G to
meet its commitment to provide safe, proper and adequate electric service to consumers throughout
New Jersey, Maintaining proper tree/vegetation clearance from the power lines is absolutely necessary
to assure:

¢ The continued safety of homeowners living near the transmission lines,

e The safety of PSE&G employees and contractors working on the power lines.
e The reliability of the electric system.
» Compliance with Federal and State regulatory requirements.

Maintenance of the vegetation on/along the PSE&G rights-of-way located on your property is
required at this time. This wil include removal of any trees that have the ability to mature over 3 feet in
height located in the wire zone {land located directly under the widest portion of the transmission line
conductors). Vegetation in the wire zone will be managed to promote grasses and a low-growing plant
community to obtain a meadow effect where possible. In the border zone {land from the edge of the
transmission line wire zone to the outer boundary of the rights-of-way), where clearance permits,
PSE&G may allow compatible vegetation, which will be determined on a case by case hasis based on site
specific conditions and specific species growth habit. Additionally, tree branches originating from
outside the PSE&G transmission rights-of-way that hang over or cross onto the rights-of-way will be
trimmed. The resulting debris from this activity, brush and wood, will be removed unless otherwise
requested by the property owner prior to start of work. This work will be done by Nelson Tree Service, a
private contractor working for PSE&G, and will begin on or after 5“?’2/and should be completed in
approximately /5 days.

ou have any questions or concerns, please telephone LARRY S. PORCH, Nelson Tree Service, at

%during the day. Or, you may contact PSE&G Transmission Vegetation Management at

732-289-5782, You may also find additional information regarding PSE&G transmission vegetation
management by going to our webpage at: www.PSEG.com/TreeTrim

Thank you for your understanding,

Lichord Qomoled

Vegetation Manager - Transmission




